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22nd June, 1949.
Monsieur le Directeur Bay Aziz Oğan,

Musde des Antiquitds,
İSTANBUL, Turkey.

My dear Director,
I v;as very pleased to get your letter 

of the 29th of February and to know that you had 
safely received the copy of "British Art in the 
Mediterranean”.

It seems unusually difficult here, too, 
to get watercolour paints and sketching blocks, 
but I have now been able to arrange that a selection 
of these will be sent to you by Messrs ttinsor &. 
Newton as soon as they can get the colours I have 
selected for you. I will be glad to know if 
these arrive safely and I hope the selection I 
have made will raeet your requireraents; but, if
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there are any others you would particularly like 
to have and, if you will let me know what these 
are, I will have them sent on to you also.

V/ith our kinaest remembrances,
Yours sincerely,
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